
Annual Prostate Health Screening Invitation 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health and well-being, 

we would like to invite you to participate in our annual prostate health screening program. 

The screening will take place on [Date] at [Time] in [Location]. This is a great opportunity to 

ensure your prostate health is monitored and to discuss any concerns you may have with our 

healthcare professionals. 

Please confirm your attendance by [RSVP Date] by contacting us at [Contact Information]. Your 

health is our priority, and we encourage you to take this important step in maintaining your well-

being. 

Thank you for choosing [Healthcare Provider Name]. We look forward to seeing you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Healthcare Provider Name] 

[Contact Information] 


